
Saffron Green’s Newsletter 

Friday 15th January 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  I hope that you are all coping well under the conditions in 

which we find ourselves.  I hope that many of you have had your elderly friends and relatives 

vaccinated this week.  This is a very positive step towards getting back to a normal way of living. 

  

A couple of brief notices for you.  We will shortly be sending out a parent survey to ask for your 

feedback with regards to our home learning provision.  Please do complete it as it will help us to 

understand your needs better.  Also we are pleased to announce that we have launched a new 

website which we hope will be more user friendly for you all and will enable us to upload lots 

more.  With that in mind we will shortly be show casing some of the children’s home learning on 

the website, do look out for it, the children are producing some outstanding work.  Unfortunately 

the new website’s app will not be launched 

until April, we apologise for any inconven-

ience this may cause. 

  

I have included in this newsletter a certifi-

cate of entry we received as a result of the 

children’s entries into Hertfordshire Heroes 

Christmas Art Competition.  Thank you to 

all the families that took part, your partici-

pation was very much appreciated. 

  

Should you need to contact us please con-

tinue to do so via  

admin@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk or using 

the class emails below.  If you have re-

quested Home Learning packs they may 

be collected on Mondays from the school 

office between 9am and 3pm. 

 

Wishing you all a joyful, peaceful and safe 

weekend. 

Mrs Storey 

Headteacher  
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